10 May 2004

PRESS RELEASE


Thames Valley Hospice and the Royal Windsor Horse Show

Local farmers, J. Rayner & Sons Ltd., will be raising money for the Thames Valley Hospice at the Royal Windsor Horse Show on Saturday 15 May 2004.  The Directors of J. Rayner & Sons Ltd. have offered to provide their tractors, trailers and drivers free of charge as transport for the public around the show and in Home Park; in return the Royal Windsor Horse Show will donate money for the service offered to the company’s chosen charity, The Thames Valley Hospice.  

The tractor rides have also been sponsored by the National Farmers Union Insurance Company.  The Copas Partnership and members of the Maidenhead Young Farmers are also supporting the show by providing operators and marshalls.   

